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Fiona Ajram

From: Gillian Sanders 

Sent: 14 June 2018 10:49

To: Planning Policy NDDC

Subject: WW Response Pimperne Neighbourhood Plan

Thank you for your consultation and for the opportunity to comment on Pimperne’s Neighbourhood Plan. I can 

advise that the document has been reviewed by Wessex Water and we have no comments to make. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Gillian Sanders 

Planning Liaison Manager 

  

   

e-mail: 

Web: 

 

 

 

From: Ed Gerry   

Sent: 11 May 2018 09:55 

To: Planning Liaison  

Subject: Pimperne Neighbourhood Plan 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Town and Country Planning, England: Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended) 
 
In accordance with Regulation 16(b) of the above, I am notifying you as a consultation body referred to in the 

Pimperne Neighbourhood Plan consultation statement that the plan proposal has been received by North Dorset 

District Council for submission to examination. 

 

The proposed plan may be viewed from 11
 
May to 22 June 2018 at: 

 

• www.dorsetforyou.gov.uk/planning/north-dorset/planning-policy 

• North Dorset District Council Offices, Nordon Lodge, Salisbury Road, Blandford Forum, DT11 7LL (8.45am to 

5.00pm Monday to Thursday and 8.45am to 4.00pm on Friday). 

• Blandford Library, The Tabernacle, Blandford Forum, Dorset, DT11 7DW (during normal opening hours) 

 

Response forms are available on the District Council’s website (details above) or on request from the 
Planning Policy Team (01258 484201). The deadline for responding to the consultation is 4pm on 22 June 
2018. Response forms should be sent to: 
 

• planningpol icy@north-dorset.gov.uk OR  
• Planning Policy Team (North Dorset), South Walks House, South Walks Road, Dorchester, Dorset, 

DT1 1UZ  
 
Any comments may include a request to be notified of the District Council’s decision under Regulation 19 in 
relation to the neighbourhood plan. All comments will be made publicly available. 
 
Kind regards, 
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Edward Gerry 

Planning Policy Team Leader 

 

Dorset Councils Partnership serving: 

North Dorset District Council, West Dorset District Council and Weymouth & Portland Borough Council 

 

 

 

www.dorsetforyou.com/contactus  

 

For the latest council news and information sign up to www.dorsetforyou.com/e-news  

twitter.com/dorsetforyou 

facebook.com/dorsetforyou 

 

 

 

Disclaimer  

 

This e-mail is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain information about individuals or other sensitive 

information and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the 

addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this email in error, kindly disregard the 

content of the message and notify the sender immediately. Please be aware that all email may be subject to recording and/or 

monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.  

______________________________________________________________________ 

This email is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute, disclose or 

use the information contained in it. If you have received this communication in error, please tell us 

immediately by return email and then delete the email and any copies of it from your computer system. 

Thank you. 

Wessex Water Services Limited, Registered in England No 2366648.  

 

______________________________________________________________________ 




